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6 December 2023 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Dear Parents 

 

MENU PLANNER FOR TERM 3 

Please find attached the menu planner for Term 3. 

 

Ordering Lunches 

Please book lunches on Reach More Parents for the WHOLE term.  We would appreciate it 

if you can complete your orders straight away but the absolute deadline for orders for Term 

3 is Monday 15 January. Please see the link below for help with ordering. 

https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/14170969874833-How-do-I-order-

school-meals-for-my-child- 

 

Parents to Lunch 

Please book on Reach More Parents from Monday 11 December at 8am (click the Payment 

globe and select Offers Available). Your booking will appear in your Purchased Orders.  

 

 Tuesday 9 January    Year 5/6 parents  12.30pm 

 Tuesday 16 January   Year 4 parents  12.30pm 

 Tuesday 23 January   Year 3 parents  12.15pm 

 Tuesday 30 January   Year 2 parents  12noon 

 Tuesday 6 February   Year 1 parents  12noon 

 

Parents to Lunch for Year R will be held on the first Tuesday back after half term (Tuesday 20 

February).  We will open bookings for this when we send out Term 4’s menu planner. 

 

To help everything run smoothly:- 

 Bookings are limited to one parent per child (15 spaces max).  

 Please include dietary requirements when booking online. 

 Please sign in/out at the Office.  

 Siblings will not be allowed to sit with their parents. 

 Parents are not allowed in the playground at lunchtime. 

 If you are not able to attend, please cancel your place, thank you. 
 

Allergies 

Details are provided when you book meals online, but if you have any questions, please 

speak to Mrs Carpenter or visit www.food.gov.uk/allergy.  

 

Sincerely 

Mrs J Fernie 

Headteacher 
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